
                                                           
The Charleston, WV AGA Chapter is preparing a fundraiser to support Kanawha-Charleston Humane Association, 
Inc. (KCHA). We are reaching out to local members and vendors asking for donations.  

KCHA is a nonprofit corporation organized to promote humane treatment of animals; humane animal population 
control; and care for injured, homeless, strayed, and lost animals. KCHA’s facilities are used as the primary animal 
control shelter for Kanawha County and its municipalities. KCHA is committed to saving the lives of animals 
through sheltering, adoption, foster care, spay and neuter programs, cruelty prevention, and community outreach. 
During 2024, KCHA had 4,152 animal intakes; 3,804 animals adopted, reunited to families or sent to rescue; and 
1,848 pets sent into foster.  

                                     

With compassionate and caring hands, KCHA is dedicated to finding new homes and loving families for our 
animals, and to give them the voice they do not have.  

Bring your supplies and monetary donations to our Spring Conference May 21st and get a chance to win a 
prize!!  

                             
Any assistance is greatly appreciated! You can learn more about AGA by visiting 
https://www.agacgfm.org/home.aspx. If you have any questions or to arrange for donation pick up or drop off, 
please feel free to reach out to me at (304) 720-3143 or bfarley@suttlecpas.com.  
 
Thank you!  
Beth Farley, Director of Community Service  
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